
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGHFIELDS SCHOOL  

Headteacher: G Tate BA (Hons) 
 

BOUNDARY WAY, PENN, WOLVERHAMPTON, WV4 4NT 

 

Telephone: 01902 556530     E-mail: enquiries@hswv.co.uk     Website: www.hswv.co.uk 
 

 
                                   

  
29 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Next week the Scholastic Book Fair will be at Highfields again, with the opportunity for students to 
purchase new books at discounted prices. 
 
We can accept cash payments during this event, which will run from Tuesday 5 December until Friday 8 
December, during break times and after school in the library. There are also two online payment options 
available: 
 
During the fair, students can draw up a wish list of books with the prices and using the link below you can 
pay the total amount of the books you agree to. The student can then come to school to collect their 
chosen purchases. https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1265662 
 
There is also the option of purchasing book fair vouchers at the link below. Students can swap these 
vouchers for books and stationery worth the full value of the voucher. Please note that we cannot give 
change for a voucher, students should use the full amount. https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 
 
Purchases made earn rewards for the school, allowing us to expand our library of books to borrow even 
more. The average book price at the fair is £8.99. 
 
If you have any questions about the book fair, please do not hesitate to contact me at khallam@hswv.co.uk 
or you can have a look through the FAQs on the Scholastic website 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/faqs?nt=t 
 
Kind regards 
MISS HALLAM 
LIBRARIAN 
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